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Farmington Hills Police Investigate Non-Fatal Shooting at  
The Retreat at Farmington Hills Apartment Complex 

The suspect is in custody and the victim suffered non-life-threating gunshot wounds 
 
 

FARMINGTON HILLS, Mich. (July 29, 2024) — On Saturday, July 27, at approximately 
2:30 a.m., the Farmington Hills Police Department responded to the 27000 block of 
Gateway Drive South in the Retreat at Farmington Hills apartment complex on a report 
of a family trouble. While officers were en route, the 911 caller reported that a male 
had been shot and the suspect had fled the scene. 
 
Officers arrived in the area and quickly located the suspect fleeing in a vehicle. The 
officers stopped the vehicle and observed the suspect to be holding a handgun. The 
officers ordered the man to drop the handgun. The suspect dropped the gun and was 
taken into custody without incident.  
 
Additional officers responded to the location of the shooting and rendered aid to the 
victim who had multiple gunshot wounds. Farmington Hills Fire Department 
firefighter/paramedics arrived on scene and took over care of the victim. The victim 
was transported to Corewell Hospital Farmington Hills where he was treated for non-
life-threatening gunshot wounds.   
 
This incident is under active investigation.  
 
Anyone with information pertaining to this incident is asked to please contact the 
Farmington Hills Police Department at (248) 871-2610. 
 


